
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“48 HOUR NOTICE” 
 
 
 

February 5, 2025 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
In compliance with the Open Public Meeting Act, this is to advise that the Freehold Soil 
Conservation District Board of Supervisors regular scheduled February 12, 2025 meeting has 
been CANCELLED.  The next scheduled meeting is March 12, 2025. 
   
 
Sincerely, 
Andrea Farparan 
Andrea Farparan 
Administrative Services Manager 
 
 
 
cc: Monmouth County Clerk 
 Middlesex County Clerk 

Asbury Park Press 
Home News Tribune 


